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Contact Information:





Mrs. Drake–drakea@rheacounty.org


Mrs. Mathis-mathisj@rheacounty.org


Mrs. Morton–mortona@rheacounty.org


Mr. Sutton –suttonj@rheacounty.org


Miss. Nixon- nixons@rheacouny.org





Classdojo also offers messaging. Please be sure to sign up for this service to stay updated on your child’s behavior at school.























5th Grade Newsletter








September 4th- 7th  2018








Reading News from Mrs.Morton:


           


	This week in reading, we will continue reading the novel Frindle by Andrew Clements. We will be reading chapters 9-13 this week. There are 15 chapters total. We will be working on the skills of using context clues to define words, finding character traits, comparing and contrasting characters, and summarizing what we've read. We will be doing activities with every chapter of the book to make sure we are learning those essential fiction reading skills. This is a very fun book and it is great to get the kids excited about reading, as well. 


Students have a homework sheet that is due on Friday. Have a great week!



























































Important Information:





Progress reports- September 7th 


No school September 19th 


Fall break- October 15-19








Writing and Grammar News from Mrs. Mathis


	








	In writing this week, we will begin revising, editing, and completing our final draft for paragraph #5 from last week.  We will also begin to analyze the structure of an essay.  We will also begin incorporating grammar this week.  Students will be able to define and explain the function of an interjection. 


 


	Homework:  For homework this week, students will pick three items from their writing choice boards.  These writing activities will be completed on notebook paper and attached to the choice board.  Students must remember to color in the squares on the choice boards, so I know what they are choosing. 














Social Studies News from Mr. Sutton:





This week we will continue working on events during the Civil War.  Every week there will be a short writing prompt that we will work on after the quiz or test.  There will be a vocabulary quiz on Friday.  Have a great week! 





Science News from Mrs. Drake:





	This week we will start our Unit on physical science. We will start with states of matter. There is no homework this week. We also have our first 4-H meeting Friday!  





Please visit my website for weekly updates- mrsadrake.weebly.com





Math News from Miss. Nixon:





This week in math, we will work with rounding decimals and comparing them. We will have a quiz on Friday! There will be homework this week. Please encourage your child to work in Base Ten on Freckle. They can work at home, or in the lab every morning from 7:25-7:55. Have a wonderful week!








